
Mustangs News 

Every year students in grades 4-8 
test their geographical knowledge 
of the world during the SSCS  

National Geographic Geography 
Bee.  Students first participate in a 
preliminary round during  
December. In this round, 40 stu-
dents from grades test their world 
knowledge of capitals, geograph-
ical regions, and continents.   

From the forty contestants, ten 
students go on to the final round. 
Diego J., Tyler MC., Alex C., Elle 
V., Angel R., Maria V., Austin W., 
Owen B., Dante S. and Connor Z. 
participated in the final round of 

our school's geography bee on 
Thursday, January 17,2019.  After 
a long tiebreaker round between 
Maria V. and Austin W., Maria  
persevered and is our school  
champion for the 2019 National 
Geographic Geography Bee.                                           

 
Maria will take an online test and 
based on her scores has the 
chance to represent our school at 
the state level. We are proud of 
learners and look forward to them 
improving their knowledge of  
geography for next year's bee! 

MISSION STATEMENT: St. Stephen Catholic School is devoted to inspiring students to 

achieve their full academic potential while demonstrating a desire to continue Jesus’  mission 

by applying Catholic morals, beliefs, values and practices in their everyday lives.  We are com-

mitted to motivating students to sustain a lifelong love of learning. 

Consider a Catholic  

Education 

Prospective Parents of children 
who will be in Pre-K and Kinder-
garten in the 2019-20 school year 
are invited to visit our classrooms 
on Tuesday, February  5, 2019. 
 
This is a great  opportunity for 

you and your child to experience 

the difference SSCS can make in 

your child’s education.  Call to 

schedule your visit to a Pre K or 

Kindergarten classroom.   

Classroom visits are available at 

either 9 am or 10 am. 

If you are interested in other 

grades, please call for availability 

and a personal tour. 

Open enrollment for all grades 

begins 1/28/19. 

Call or email Nicki Gallagher at    
ngallagher@sscsfl.org or 813-741-
9203. 
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Thank you   

Dr. Bryan Thatcher, DMD  

for his generous support of 

Angels Among Us 2018 

www.dentistryforsuncitycenter.com 

School Champion: Maria V. 

Students preparing for the Geo Bee 

Diego J., Maria V., Austin W. 
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